EDITORIAL

From January next (1989) it is proposed, for the first time, to have two levels of subscription to The Journal—one for
consultants, hospital, libraries, etc., as at present, but also a reduced level for those ‘in-training’ (Registrars/Senior
Registrars/Residents/Interns). To qualify, for the latter, the applicant must give his or her private address to which the
Journal will be mailed and provide a statement from his/her Consultant/Head of Department that they are a genuine
trainee (Associate Professors will not be eligible). It is hoped that this will help those in their earlier years to have their
own copy both for reading at the time and for future reference. The reduced rate will be £35/$90 (including postage); the
full rate will be £60/$150.

A binder/holder for this year’s issue is now available to accommodate the new A4 size, at £12.00; this may be
obtained direct from Headley Brothers, (see also advertisement in this issue).
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